
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… I wanted 
to take a moment to 
wish you and your 
families a happy and 
safe holidays. I hope that 
you are able to spend 
time with your loved 
ones and enjoy the 
feelings of happiness 
and joy that such family 
holidays bring.  
 

In English Language, we 
are tackling some short 
fiction and non-fiction 
texts, looking at both 
improving reading 
comprehension skills and 
pronunciation issues that 
students face when 

encountering unfamiliar 
topics. We are also 
reviewing informal letter 
writing skills. 
 
In Mathematics, we have 
started looking at the 
parts of a whole: 
fractions, improper 
fractions, mixed numbers, 
and decimals. We are 
practicing all operations 
using these numbers.   
 
In Social Studies, we are 
learning about how 
Europeans are adapting 
and surviving in New 
France and what their 

relationships with the 
harsh environment and 
mostly friendly indigenous 
peoples consisted of.  
 

In Science, we have 
covered the topics of 
extreme weather and 
students were able to 
research and present to 
the class. We also 
became meteorologists 
for a day and presented 
different weather reports 
from around the world. 

Happy December!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


